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16th November 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Infant Decoration Day 
 
On Friday 25th November, we will be holding a Christmas Decoration Day at the Infant school to 
begin our school festivities.  
 
We would like to invite our parents in to come and join in with their own child in making a 
Christmas Gingerbread Man and Wreath, which can be bought for £2.00 per item at a later date 
to help raise funds for further school activities. Grandparents or other relatives are welcome to 
come instead, if parents are not able to attend. All the children will be making various decorations 
in school during the day, regardless of whether a parent/relative is able to attend or not. 
 
Ladybirds & Caterpillars will be based in their classrooms and in the Hall. 
Bumble Bees and Dragonflies will be based in their classrooms plus an additional class space 
each.   
 
To ensure there is sufficient space to accommodate all, we are asking that only one 
parent/relative attends with each child. If you have more than one child in the school, please feel 
free to move between classes to spend equal time with each or organise an additional adult to 
attend with each additional child.  
 
If you would like to take part, please use the sign-up sheets on each classroom window.  
 
Decoration Day will begin at 2:15pm and run until the end of the day at 3:15pm. At the end of 
the day, please ensure a member of class staff has signed out your child before you depart for 
safety reasons.  
 
We are all very much looking forward to starting our Christmas activities and hope you will 
support us in the fun. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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